

ENRICHING LIVES AND MINDS

by Focusing on Strengths and Recovery

September 15, 2011

Slice it Services, LLC 481 Baler Ct. Brighton, CO 80601 303-491-9917 steven.schleis@sliceitlandscaping.com

RE: Future Reference Letter for Slice It, LLC

Dear Steven and Jeff,

With this second season almost complete for landscaping services provided to MHCD for our residential and clinic facilities in 2010 and 2011, I would hope you would use MHCD as a reference as you develop more business for Slice It, LLC in the future.

I know that our approximate 40 each facility throughout Denver City and County has never looked as good as they do now with both your attention to customer service and follow through. When Slice It says it's going to do something, you can count on the job being done in a most timely and professional manner.

MHCD is more that delighted to have you join our team of outside contract services to accomplish our mission goals. We would be very happy to express our support to other perspective customers so that they might also improve their properties appearance and continued maintenance at a very reasonable cost.

Again, thanks to Slice It, LLC Landscaping Services as MHCD properties are the best looking yards in the neighborhoods.

Sincerely

Jim Fasano, Facilities Director

303-504-6623

Oriana Sanchez, Assist. Facilities Director

303-504-6640